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 The Department of French organised an international webinar on the topic “Avec nos 

profs, c’est plus facile d’apprendre le français: avenir et champs d’intérêt (It is easier to learn 

French with our profs: avenues & opportunities) on 25
th

 May 2020 from 2.00 to 3.00p.m. on 

Google Meet platform. The resource person was Dr. N. C. Mirakamal, Head, Department of 

French & Other Foreign Languages, Member-Senate, University of Madras; Vice-President, 

Association of Indian Teachers of French & Vice-President (Asia), Association internationale 

des Études québécoises. 

 Totally, there were 100 participants from across the globe. Faculty members, students, 

researchers from Argentina, Gabon, UAE (Sharjah, Dubai), Kuwait, Qatar (Doha), Bahrain 

participated in the webinar. We also had participants from different parts of India: Tamil 

Nadu, Kerala, Uttar Pradesh, Maharashtra, Madhya Pradesh, West Bengal, Telangana, 

Karnataka, Pondicherry, Delhi. The webinar was very well received by the french enthusiasts. 


